
IG 04/15/21 

 
Roll call: 
Ian - Chairperson 
Alannah - Secretary 
John - Treasurer/Webmaster 
Chris - 601 Men’s Group 
Peter - Board of Trustees 
Kim - Answering Service 
Brian - Camel Men’s Group 
Jorie - Ladies Night Out 
Andrea - Board of Trustees / Alt Secretary 
Mark - Ardmore 
Mike - H&I 
Paige - Ladies Group 
 
Meeting minutes from prior meeting approved 18:04. 
 
Reports: 
 
Treasurer - 
$1,191 contributions 
$709.25 Sales 
$1900.25 Income 
$3532.37 Expenses 
$1632.12 Net loss 
We are $1938.95 into our prudent reserve but do have an estimated $5000 in literature 
inventory. 
Report accepted unanimously. 
 
H&I - Things are going steady with what is available. Steady speakers at ARCA on 
Tuesdays and Sundays, Thursday ask it basket successful. Old vineyard on Friday 
nights is mimicking ARCA formatting and still “hit or miss” on the facility’s end. Still 
working on getting a literature order from Darryl for ARCA. 
 
Accessibilities - Currently open position. If you have any ideas please send them our 
way. We also have been discussing letting the ride share app go. It is a $50/mo charge 
and has been at a standstill. A more lengthy discussion was held about the app and 
being able to kill it/bring it back, working or not working, etc. Discussion tabled until next 
month. 
 
Answering Service - Most calls are coming from people who want meetings in person. 
We are still getting a lot of “robo” calls. 
 



CPC/PI - 
 
Men’s/Women’s Corrections - 
 
Literature - The bookstore is STOCKED. it’s got books, 12/12s, AA Dictionary, Drop the 
Rock, everything is loaded and Bucky is still doing a great job meeting people there for 
sales. 
 
Website - Nothing to report 
 
District 17/18/19 - District 19 has reached out and will submit a report. 
 
NCCYPAA - An upcoming campout at the end of May, conference flier sent out for 
conference and website registration is live with up to date hotel info. Our next business 
meeting is 6:30PM May 4th at Miller Park, come help us! 
 
Old business: 
 
We have two positions available on Board of Trustees that we do need to get filled 
quickly. 
 
We also need District 17 filled quickly. 
 
New business/Announcements: 
 
YPG is meeting in person again, at Ardmore Baptist Friday nights at 8:00PM. 
 
The lease is due to be renewed and the owner is going to give us a discount when we 
sign for a three year lease. 
 
Next meeting May 20th at 6:00PM. 
 
Meeting closed at 18:27. 
 


